
Interested in an
opportunity to help
your community?

Let’s Bring

Home the

Bacon!

Orange County 4-H is teaming up with the Newburgh Urban
Farm & Food Initiative to provide meals to the Newburgh
community! The organization empowers the community

through cultivation of community and residential gardens,
distributing fresh produce, and educating residents about the
interconnections of food and community. The organization is
looking for 4-H members to raise two-three piglets to feed the

Newburgh community through their Bringing Home the
Bacon program. This is a great opportunity for philanthropy in

your community and a chance to learn about raising swine!

Details:
Must have space acceptable for raising pigs and be an
active 4-H member of Orange County
Costs such as feed and hauling covered by NUFFI
Raising will be from October to April
Deadline to apply: September 26th

Complete the application
below or contact Zoe Nafis

zrl7@cornell.edu or 
845-344-1234 ext. 258



Bringing Home the Bacon
Name:
Phone Number/Email:
Years in 4-H:

In 200 words or less, explain why you think you would be
a good fit to raise two pigs to help feed the Newburgh
community. What will you gain from the program and
how does it impact the community? Furthermore,
explain your qualifications for raising swine.

Submit application to Zoe Nafis, zrl7@cornell.edu, by September 26th


